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Water Issues To Be Discussed During Special Meeting
(KLZA)-- A special meeting of the Nemaha Natural Resources District Board of Directors has been
scheduled for Wednesday, May 4th at 6:30 p-m.

The meeting is for discussion on permit applications for high capacity wells.

Chuck Wingert will give a presentation on how wells are scored and review the information
required on well permits.

There is a large variety of topics to be discussed during the meeting which will be held at NRD
headquarters in Tecumseh.

No action on any of the discussion items is planned for the meeting. The next meeting of the NRD
Board of Directors will then be May 12th.
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